
DEAR usmnews.net 
 

Dear	usmnews.net,	
	
I	have	been	reading	the	recent	reports	about	[former	CoB	Dean]	Doty	being	in	hot	water	at	
UT‐Tyler.		As	an	earlier	letter	to	the	editor	suggests,	the	complaint	from	which	the	reports	
re	drawn,	brings	back	a	 lot	of	unpleasant	memories.	 	Unfortunately	 for	 the	 folks	at	UT‐a
Tyler,	Doty	doesn’t	seem	to	have	changed	much	since	he	departed	Southern	Miss.			
	
I	 went	 back	 and	 located	 a	 discussion	 on	 a	 forum	 board	 which	 is,	 to	 the	 best	 of	 my	
knowledge,	 unrelated	 to	 usmnews.net.	 	 [Note	 from	 usmnews.net:	 the	 forum	 board	 in	
question	is	wholly	unrelated	to	usmnews.net.]		The	discussion	is	anonymous,	but	confirmed	
my	 recollection	 of	 the	Dean’s	 suite	 under	 Doty,	 including	 comments	 that	 “she	 [from	 the	
context	 of	 the	discussions,	Mrs.	Doty]	 actually	 refers	 to	 the	 ladies	 in	 the	Dean’s	 office	 as	
“Harold’s	eye	candy.”		A	follow‐up	comment	observed,	and	with	which	I	agreed,	“[t]hose	of	
us	who	have	dealings	with	the	COB	dean's	office	would	appreciate	some	decorum	from	the	
‘eye	 candy.’	 To	 be	 greeted	 by	 someone	 with	 barely	 covered	 body	 parts,	 who	 yells	 out	
Harold,	can	you	see	___’	when	one	asks	to	see	the	dean,	does	not	present	the	kind	of	image	
ne	expects.”			
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http://www.usmnews.net/Dear_usmnews_Sept272011.pdf
http://usmforum.activeboard.com/t7400513/doty-quiz-2/

